
Title 1 Tidbits... 

Title 1 Contacts 
Kerri Sholl                              

Principal 

ksholl.ges@catoosa.k12.ga.us 

Kami Leonard                        

Parent Involvement Coordinator                                          

kleoard.ges@catoosa.k12.ga.us   

706-937-3147 ext. 413 

Rebecca West                       

Academic Coach 

rwest.ges@catoosa.k12.ga.us  

706-937-3147 ext. 412 

If you have any questions or 

concerns about our school’s 

Title 1 program, please feel free 

to contact us at any time! 

 

 

 

 

 

Parents and Families,  thank you                                                       
so much for returning your signed Family-School                 

Compact signature sheets so quickly!  We are so close to      
having 100% returned.  If you have not yet signed the   

signature sheet please do so as soon as possible and send 
it in to the school.  If you need another copy of the  
Family-School Compact please let your teacher know   

and we can send another one home. 

GES Family Reading Night! 
GES and the Catoosa County Library invite you to join 
us for a night of fun on Monday, November 5th!  This 

event will take place at the Catoosa County Public     
Library from 4:30 - 5:30 PM.  Drop in with the whole 
family and learn about all the wonderful resources the 
public library has to offer!  You can also get your very 

own library card!  
We hope to see you there!  

 

As part of the Title 1 Act, parents have 
the right to request information about 
what their children are learning in 
school and our teacher’s training and 
credentials.  Contact cards are      
available in the Family Resource Center 
and at every Title 1 meeting and event. 
If you would like to meet with                  
your child’s teachers,                 
simply fill out the                        
card and return it to                     
the school!  

A Parent’s Right to 
Know 

November is National Family    
Engagement Month! 

 



Title 1 information can be found on our school   
website at  

www.ges.catoosa.k12.ga.us.   
Please check the website for important dates,        
upcoming events, instructional videos, and         

information on how to help your child succeed!   

An excerpt from the      November issue! 


